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February 9, 2015

Ontario Energy Board

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
2300 Yonge Street

27" Floor

P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Wallj,
Re: 2016 Cost of Service Rate Application

Wellington North Power Inc. (Licence ED-2002-0511) is included in the list of distributors that are
scheduled to file a Cost of Service application for 2016 rates as per The Board’s letter dated January 29,
2015.

In a letter to the Board Secretary dated July 10, 2014, Wellington North Power Inc. stated its intention to
align rates with its fiscal year and to apply for rates effective January 1, 2016.

The LDC has been diligently working on its rate application, and given the continual evolution of
information and evidence necessary to file a Cost of Service application, Wellington North Power Inc.
believes that it will not meet the April 24, 2015 filing date for January 1, 2016 distribution rates.
Consequently, the LDC is advising the Board and Board Staff that Wellington North Power Inc. now
intends to file for rates effective May 1, 2016 (and not January 1, 2016 as previously communicated.)

Wellington North Power Inc. is notifying the Board and Board Staff of its revised intentions to assist the
Board with its” administrative planning.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Richard Bucknall

(rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com).

Yours truly,

WELLINGTON NORTH POWER INC.
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President/CEQ
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